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Action Taken Report-2021-22

This report provides an update on the status of complaints related to

Sexual Harassment of Women at the Workplace for the academic session

2021-22. It covers the period from June 2021 to May 2022 and outlines

the actions taken to maintain a safe and harmonious environment within

the college.

The absence of complaints under the Sexual Harassment of Women at the

Workplace Act for the session is a positive reflection of the college’s

commitment to ensuring a safe and respectful environment. The proactive

measures, ongoing training, and effective grievance redressal

mechanisms have contributed significantly to this outcome.
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